
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING 
PO Box 9020, Olympia, Washington 98507-9020 

 

 

December 2, 2019 

 

 

Office of the Code Reviser 

PO Box 40551 

Olympia, WA 98504-0551 

 

Subject: Withdraw the following preproposal statement of inquiry. 

 

The Department of Licensing, Business and Professions Division, Appraisal Management 

Company program requests the withdrawal of the preproposal statement of inquiry for WAC 

308-409-030 Licensure and renewal.  filed with your office as WSR 19-07-069 on March 19, 

2019. 

 

This document serves as the official notification of our rule withdrawal. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Damon Monroe 

Rules Coordinator 

dmonroe@dol.wa.gov 

Phone: (360) 902-3843 

mailto:dmonroe@dol.wa.gov

